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Comments: | think consideration should be given to keeping access available to elderly and disabled people.
Currently our rock club hosts rock collecting trips to the Pryor Mountains. It is not fair to limit access only to
young people who want to keep the area all to themselves to the exclusion of people who can't hike in. What is
wrong with the current plan as is?



